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Date: March 28, 2024
TO: Federal Communication Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 QOakland Mills Road
Columbia, MID 21046

Regarding FCC ID: N6C-SDPAC
To whom it may concern:

This letter grants authorization to a representative from Avery Dennison Retail Business
Information Service LLC. to apply for a change in identification per 47CFR 2.933b for a currently
certified device.

This authorization applies to the currently certified product FCC ID: N6C-SDPAC issued to Silex
Technology, Inc. We are aware that Avery Dennison Retail Business Information Service LLC.
intends to market the above referenced device under their own FCCID: GU6- SDPAC.

Sincerely,

Signature:

Printed Name /Title: Yukinari Shibuya / Manager

Company Name: Silex Technology, Inc.



